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ANNOUNCEMENT

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF MyCC OFFICE

MALAYSIA COMPETITION COMMISSION
29 JUNE 2021

KUALA LUMPUR, 28 JUNE 2021 – The MyCC’s office will be closed effectively from 29th of June 
2021 until further notice; subject to the announcement made by the government on the continuation 
of a total lockdown. 
 
Nevertheless, a few of MyCC officers will be on standby during office hours from 9.00 a.m. to 4.30 
p.m. during this period. All planned activities and programmes during the office closure period have 
been effectively postponed until further notice; with certain meetings will alternatively be conducted 
online. 
 
Any parties who wish to contact MyCC may do so via email at enquries@mycc.gov.my or 
Whatsapp/call us at +6019 215 2273. Complaints can still be submitted online at 
www.mycc.gov.my/e-complaint. Additionally, we are reachable through our Facebook, Twitter, 
LinkedIn and Instagram page at @themycc. MyCC will provide updates through its website and 
social media platforms. 
 
We would like to apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your utmost patience. Your 
understanding in this matter is highly appreciated. 
 
Thank you. 


